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Entrusting the duties of the Head of the Central
Anti-Corruption Bureau

On December 19, 2023, Prime Minister entrusted the duties of the Head of the Central
Anti-Corruption Bureau to Ms. Agnieszka Kwiatkowska-Gurdak. At the same time, the
Prime Minister thanked the outgoing Head - Mr. Andrzej Strézny - for his service in the
Central Anti-Corruption Bureau.

Since 2015, Ms Agnieszka Kwiatkowska-Gurdak serves in the Central Anti-Corruption
Bureau. Previously, in the years 2004-2015, she served in the Central Police
Investigation Bureau. In 2021, she was awarded the Bronze Medal for Long Service by
the President of the Republic of Poland.

The transfer of the Head’s duties took place in a good atmosphere. The Minister
greeted the management staff, officers and employees of the Central Anti-Corruption
Bureau.
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